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Community Services report:   
    
We had the hoedown on October 2nd at the Equestrian Clubhouse. It took place from 5:30-
9:30 pm. We had 150 people in attendance and everyone enjoyed a BBQ catered meal, live 
performance by the Rob Staley Band, a mechanical bull and bounce house.  
 
On October 31st we will have our children’s Halloween Party at the Community Center from 
5:00 -7:00pm. We invite all the SVL kids to come out and play a selection of games to earn 
candy. Membership cards are required.  
 
Our Holiday Arts & Crafts Boutique will take place on November 13th at the community center 
from 9:00 am -3:00 pm. We are currently at 70 vendors and still have vendor spots to fill. If 
interested in being a vendor call our office at 760.245.9756.  
 
We will have our annual Tree Lighting Ceremony on December 3, 2021. It will take place at 
the Community Center. We will have refreshments available starting at 5:00 pm, the tree 
lighting will take place at 6:00 pm and the parade with take place starting at 6:30pm. You 
can find information regarding the parade on our website www.svla.com. 
 
Our Holiday Gala will take place on December 4, 2021 from 5:30pm -9:30 pm at the 
community center. There will be live entertainment by Latin Express and a Prime Rib catered 
meal. Advanced tickets are required. Ticket purchases will open on November 2, 2021 and 
will close on November 29, 2021. To purchase tickets, go to our website www.svla.com and 
click on event registration under the quick links on the homepage.  
 
We will be having Breakfast with Santa on December 11, 2021 from 8:00 am -10:30 am at 
the Community Center. There will be a pancake and sausage breakfast and everyone will take 
their turn taking a picture with Santa. The cost is $5 for anyone 12 and older. To purchase 
tickets, go to www.svla.com and click on event registration under the quick links. Ticket sales 
will be open starting November 1, 2021 and will close on December 6, 2021.  
 
Don’t forget to follow us on social media to stay up to date with what is going on in the 
Community.  
 
You can find us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter.  
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Also be sure to sign up to receive emails from us, if you havent already done so. You can sign 
up by visiting www.svla.com and scrolling to the bottom of the homepage, enter your email 
in the box on the bottom right of page and follow prompts.  
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